
Year 5/6: 93.7% Below  

Year 3/4: 94.8% Below 

Year 1/2: 99.2%  Well done! 

Reception: 100% Wow! Well 
done! 

This week’s whole school 
attendance                      
96.5%  

Yearly school attendance 
to date: 96% Below 

 

Target 96.6% 

This is the expected standard 
for all schools. 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 Dates for the diary: 

Sports Day- Nursery to Y6—Monday 17th June 
2019  1-3pm 

EYFS Toddle—Wed 26th June 9-11am  

Rec—Y6 Break up for summer—Friday 19th July 
2019 

Nursery and 2 year old—break up for summer on 
Wednesday 17th July 2019 

Working together to be the best we can be  

Head Teacher’s Awards -For Determination 

Theo H -Mrs Jones 

Lucas H —  Miss Stonehouse 

Summer K  -Mrs Crame 

Cody D —Mr Fairbridge 

Lydia G & Evie W - Mrs Norris 

Citizenship — Jaydan L 

Rock star of the 

week is 

 Chloe Jones (Year  4) 

 

Friday 7th June 2019 

Welcome to this week’s news! Well done to all the children who achieved 100% 
attendance last half term.  Next week they will enjoy bacon, sausage butties or 
a sweet muffin at the head teacher’s breakfast. It was a pleasure to award 
over  50 certificates today.  Well done everyone! 

 

Attendance reminder —Please remember if your child is absent from school, 
please ring the office on every day of absence to let us know why.  If your child 
is ill, please provide the office with medical evidence of appointments and medi-
cation etc.  Thank you. 

Breakfast club success! 

Wow! What a start to the week! Over 40 children have attended our FREE 
breakfast club this week.  The children have enjoyed pancakes, cereal, fresh 
fruit, yoghurts, toast and fresh juice.  Well done to all our families for getting 
our children in nice and early.  

Gruffalo Trail 

On Wednesday, pupils from Year 1 and 2 went to the North Yorkshire National 
Park.  The children went on a Gruffalo hunt and made sculptures of woodland 
animals.  They also had to read maps and look for clues.  Thank you to all the 
families who supported the cost of this trip as the children really enjoyed it. 
Watch this space for news of what the older children got up to today. 


